

FLORIDA KEYS MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

Board of Commissioners

Phil Goodman, Chairman Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman Brandon Pinder, Secretary/Treasurer Jill Cranney-Gage

Thomas McDonald

Executive Director
Andrea Leal

18 Aquamarine Drive Telephone: (305) 292-7190
Key West, FL 33040 FAX: (305) 292-7199

www.keysmosquito.org

March 25, 2020

To:

All Responding Bidders:

Harry Barnett

From:

Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director/Comptroller

Subject:

Notice of Award: ITB 2020-02 Surplus Equipment

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held March 24th, 2020, made the following awards and directives:

Property # 2126 Air Compressor is awarded to Harry Barnett for a total of \$127.00.

At the Director's Discretion, Florida Keys Mosquito Control District staff will pursue the sale or disposal options for the Auger Booms and Property # 2974 & 2749.

Thank you for your interest in conducting business with the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Bruce Holden

Sincerely,

Bruce Holden

Finance Director/Comptroller